
Manifesto for Angela Harper 
 
For the past year, I have worked alongside Jannat as the Secretary of the 
MCR, and I plan to run for this position again. Though I came to Churchill 
as an MPhil student, expecting to return to the US after a year, I found 
that the culture of Churchill College was an incredible and welcoming 
environment, and one that I doubt I would find elsewhere in Cambridge.  
Thus, I became involved with the MCR in Lent term of my first year, as a 
way to ensure that the MCR at Churchill remained as positive an 
environment as it was when I arrived, and I will continue to ensure that 
as your Secretary this year. 
 
For these reasons, I am running as General Secretary.  In this role, I 
would like to keep the events calendar updated regularly, and ensure that 
students, especially Freshers, take advantage of the calendar and weekly 
gazette e-mails.  Furthermore, I plan to work together with the publicity 
officer to increase the MCR's presence both on Facebook and the website, 
so that the MCR events continue to be well received.  Finally, I hope to 
use my role as secretary to engage with other colleges, especially those 
on the hill, to create stronger inter-college relationships. 
 
By electing me, Angela Harper, as your next Secretary, I will promise to 
keep the members of the MCR informed of committee business, work 
alongiside the wonderful new president to keep the government running 
smoothly, and continue to keep all the MCR events running smoothly.   
 


